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Kidzone OSHC,





7 Mitchell Crt, 
Romsey, Vic., 3434.

Dear Parents,

Welcome back to 2017 and we are expecting an exciting year ahead. . Included with this letter is our new update enrolment  form and package for 2017. Please remember that all of the information that we collect, about your child, helps us to create a safe, comfortable and encouraging atmosphere that fosters your child’s unique spirit.
This year places will be assigned as soon as your forms are returned. Please do not leave this process til the last minute as high demand may mean that your children may not have a place in our program, the absolute cut off date for enrolments is December 2nd.
Another great initiative that we have available is the use of email for your accounts and other notifications. We know that all parents are very busy and as such we are trying to streamline all of our communication to save time and energy. 

Enrolment Forms: Please check that all areas of the enrolment form are updated where required.
This includes:

· Parent/ Guardian details
· Any Contact Details
· Days you require care

· Any new medical information that we may require
· Medical forms co-signed by your medical practitioner

Asthma and Medical Conditions Forms: If your child/ren suffers from asthma, then the asthma form, action plan and pharmacy labelled medication must be provided, co-signed by your medical practitioner, before your child can attend the service. If your child has been diagnosed with any other medical condition such as anaphylaxis, diabetes or the like, please contact us so we can supply you with the relevant medical forms, information and action plans. 
Immunisation Information: In order to comply with federal regulations we must have a copy of your child’s immunisation record in our files. If you are unsure if you have already supplied us with this information please don’t hesitate to ask and we will double check for you.
Child Profiles: These profiles must be filled out each year, for each child. Our program aims to provide an educational and fun-filled environment that caters to the individual needs of your child, therefore the more we know about your child the better off they will be. Please Note: You know your child better than anyone and your unique insights help us to nurture and value your child in the way they deserve.

Family Dinners: Once each term we offer a Free Family Dinner night. We know how busy working parents are and that arriving home each evening to then prepare tea etc. is very tiring. So every term we provide these family dinners, to bless you. Your whole family can come along and enjoy a meal with us. These start at 5pm and go to 6.30pm, so whatever time suits you to arrive is fine by us. This is a great time for you to relax and socialise while enjoying your meal. The Kidzone Team looks forward to working with you next year and can’t wait to catch up for dinner!!
Fees: There will be an increase in Fees from the 1st January 2017. They will increase by $1 per session, this is due to an overall increase in the running cost of the service. We regret that we have had to implement this increase.

Thank you for filling out the required forms and for your continued support . We all look forward to a wonderful year in 2017.
Kind Regards,
Elsie
Elsie Parkinson

Kidzone Director
